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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655

June 4, 1986

Ms. Janet Urban

Transportation, Energy and
Agriculture Section, Antitrust Division
U.S. Department of Justice

P.O. Box 14141

Washington, D.C. 20044

In the Matter of
COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
(Byron Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-454A and 50-455A
and
(Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-456A and 50-457A

Dear Ms. Urban:

Enclosed, please find a copy of a letter from Counsel for Commonwealth
Edison Company addressing the allegations of the Illinois Municipal Electric
Agency (IMEA) concerning the need for an operating license antitrust review
in connection with the Byron and Braidwood applications.

I hope this information provides you with sufficient material for you to ad-
dress IMEA's allegations in connection with your consideration of the Staff's
preliminary determinations pursuant to Section 105(¢) of the Atomic Energy
Act, as amended. If additional information is required, please let us know.

Sincerely,

\

J Rutberg
Antitrust Counsel

Enclosure: As stated



